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Providing support to the students has always been the utmost priority of Sammilani 

Mahavidyalaya. Many students, with poor socio- economic background, come to study here from 

remote areas. Many of them are first generation learners receiving no support from their families. 

Thus, for building a society free from all social and gender biases providing equal rights and 

opportunities for all, our institution has decided to support the needy students financially so that 

they can pursue higher education. Apart from financial support, these students are always 

provided mental support in the form of counselling and guidance by the teachers. Two of the 

students with very poor economic background were supported from Students’ Welfare Fund of 

the Teachers’ Council. After completion of graduation in 2021, they were admitted in the BLIS 

Course of Netaji Subhas Open University. Their admission fees were provided by the Teachers’ 

Council and assurances were given to them that all kinds of books and study material would be 

provided to them free of cost during their study period.  

 

         


